

Karen Hall The East Lancashire Masonic Charity Bridge Street Manchester Greater Manchester M3 3BT

09 March 2015

Dear Karen

It was fantastic to meet Mo, Russell and David today - please do pass on my regards to them all.

Currently, 1 in 10 women and 1 in 1,000 men will develop breast cancer in their lifetime. With your generous donation Genesis Breast Cancer Prevention can fund vital literature which will inform people of our research into preventing breast cancer, therefore helping us to create a future without this devastating disease.

We were delighted to receive your gift of £400 from The East Lancashire Masonic Charity towards our literature costs for the year ahead. This donation will directly fund the design and reprint of our 'Steps you can take to prevent breast cancer' which will inform so many of how they can reduce their risk.

I am enclosing a signed receipt for your records. We will update you bi-annually on how the project is helping men and women worried about their risk of developing breast cancer. Until then please do contact me on 0161 291 4400 or at louise.parker@genesisuk.org if you have any questions or would like any further information.

Keep up to date with all the ways you are helping **predict and prevent** breast cancer for the next generation at www.genesisuk.org. On our website we also have a link to the Genesis Impact Report so you can see our research strategy and how your gift contributes to preventing breast cancer for the next generation.

Thank you for helping us make 1 in 10, none in 10.

Yours sincerely

Ms. Louise Parker Charity Manager

Email: louise.parker@genesisuk.org
Telephone: 0161 291 4400



GENESIS BREAST CANCER PREVENTION OFFICIAL RECEIPT

Date:

9 March 2015

To:

The East Lancashire Masonic Charity

Received the sum of:

£400

Payment method:

Cheque

With grateful thanks,

Signed

Ms. Louise Parker

Charity Manager

Telephone: 0161 291 4400

Email: louise.parker@genesisuk.org

